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Wishcamper Development Partners is one of the most active affordable housing 

developers in Oregon with more than 750 units currently under construction in Bend, 

Roseburg, Portland, Beaverton, and Tillamook all serving 60% and below AMI 

residents.  Wishcamper strongly supports HB 2889 as a critical step towards 

addressing Oregon's housing crisis. HB 2889 is an opportunity to create, review, and 

continually update best practices that can be used by cities and jurisdictions to help 

reach housing production goals. Concentrating this technical assistance within DLCD 

will allow these best practices to be shared in a collaborative and efficient way so that 

individual cities aren't operating in a vacuum while trying to find ways to promote and 

stimulate the production of additional housing. 
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